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Mental Health Services Act 

Three-Year Plan: 

 Public Comment Opportunity 

California voters passed the MHSA (Proposition 63) in November 2004. MHSA places 

a 1% tax on personal incomes over $1,000,000. Counties receive funds through the 

State with the goal of transforming the public mental health system into one that is 

consumer & family driven, recovery oriented, accessible, & culturally competent.  

Mono County Behavioral Health invites community members to 

provide input on the County’s Mental Health Services Act (MHSA)  

Three-Year Plan for Fiscal Years 2017-2020. Community  

members can provide input at a community meeting on: 

August 22nd, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. 

Sierra Wellness Center 

Sierra Center Mall, Second Floor 

Mono County Behavioral Health will also be accepting public 

comment via email until August 22nd. Please contact: 

Amanda Greenberg at agreenberg@mono.ca.gov 

 

For a copy of the MHSA plan, please visit 

www.monocounty.ca.gov/MHSA 

http://www.monocounty.ca.gov/behavioral-health

